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Research Analysis 

 

HB 3804 as introduced, allows the Oklahoma Department of Wildlife Conservation to employ or 

appoint attorneys for representation.  

 

Prepared By: Keana Swadley 

 

Fiscal Analysis 

 

According the Oklahoma Department of Wildlife Conservation (ODWC), this measure will 

require ODWC to hire at least one in-house attorney. ODWC estimates the cost of salary and 

benefits to be Sixty Thousand Dollars ($60,000.00). Traditionally, ODWC is a non-appropriated 

state agency, but it did submit a budget request for Fiscal Year 2025. Given this information, if 

ODWC cannot absorb the costs, the impact to the state budget would be $60,000 per year.  

 

Prepared By: Mariah Searock, House Fiscal Staff 

 

Other Considerations 

 

None. 

 

 

 

 

 © 2021 Oklahoma House of Representatives, see Copyright Notice at www.okhouse.gov 

 

http://www.okhouse.gov/

